
bailey SbGLE. BAILEY. NORTH CAJtOLINA. OCIOB^h... 1952

P.S. rOusicBegins Next Weeks Menu 
In Eornest
Though a month late in 

beginning her work here, 
MSS NANCY DICKENS, public 
school music teacher, 
hopes to make up for the 
lost time by intensive 
work-cuts vieekly with the 
high school Glee Club and 
elementary grades. 
mss Dickens arrived Octo~ 

ber 3 to begin the year’s 
a\:sic activities. She 
states, "I hope to provide 
a varied and interesting 
musical program that will 
meet the needs of the 
Bailey and Mt. Pleasant 
students 
Tuesdays and Thursdays 
are devoted t»* Mt, 
Pleasant students, Monday, 
e dne s day, • and Fr idays, 
she spends with the Bailey 
students.
MI33 DICKENS is a gradu­
ate of Meredith College in 
Raleigh and has taught at 
Lake Forest Junior High 
School for the past five 
years. She is originally 
from Wilson.

OossOrgonizes Club
Clean Your Plate Club has 

been organized in ' IIRS, 
PASCHALL*S fourth grade 
class.
The object of this club 
is to encourage the stu­
dents to eat all the food 
on their plates. 
t?iS, K. F. LE.'IS states 
that the ĉ .ub is doing 
fine, hopes. others
■will join this club,

N. E. A. MEMBERS

iSlx members of the Bailey 
faculty have joined the 
N. E. A,

Menus for the Bailey High 
lunchroom for the week of 
November 3~8i as released 

bby MRS. K. F, LBVIS, di­
rector, are as follows: 

MONDAY
Vegetable soup with beef, 
crackers, pimento cheese 
sandi'dches, plain whole 
milk, and ice crc-un, 

TUESDAY 
Baked chicken with dress­
ing, snaps, 'lima beans, 
vrtiite bread, chocolate 
milk and fruit jello.

YJLDNESDAY 
Hamburgers vath onions and 
mustard, rolls, plain slaw, 
pinto beans, orange juice, 
and doughnuts,

THURSDAY 
Hotdogs with beef gravy, 
mustard and onions, rolls, 
tossed salad, navy beans, 
plain whole milk, home
baked devil food cake, 

FRIDAY
Blackeyed peas, balony 
with mustard, turriip
greens, whole wheat bread,
plain whole milk, and
copies «

SALES! AN?

VJant to hire a good sales 

man? Get V/AYNE B. FINCH 
for the .job,_______________
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